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Geotechnical Investigative Work Upstream of the Existing 
Pattullo Bridge  
August 10, 2021 

Between August 16 and 27, Fraser Crossing Partners, 
the contractor who will build the new bridge, plans to 
conduct geotechnical investigations near the northern 
shoreline just upstream of the existing Pattullo Bridge.   
 
While this work is underway, crews will drill 5 to 10 
boreholes from a floating barge to gather subsurface 
soil information. 
 
These boreholes will be advanced using a sonic drill at 
depths of 2-15 metres underwater.  
 

What to Expect 

 

Timing 
August 16-27, 2021 

 

Hours of Work 
Monday to Friday from 7:00 a.m. – 8:00 p.m. 
Saturdays from 9:00 a.m. – 6:00 p.m.  

 

 

Traffic  
No impacts to vehicle traffic are 
anticipated. Marine users will be notified in 
advance of this work commencing.  

 

Impacts/Interruptions 
Nearby residents may see crews on site and may 
hear noise associated with the sonic drill. Noise 
levels from this work are expected to be low.  

There may be some impact on the marine 
navigation in the area and marine users will be 
notified in advance of the start of works.   

 

If you have any questions about this work, please email info@fcgp.ca or call the 24/7 phone line: 1-844-815-6149.  
 
For more information about the Project, please visit pattullobridgereplacement.ca.  
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